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Mid-term newsletter – June 2024  
 

 
SENCO 

Hi all, I am Su Madurasinghe and I am covering 

the SENDCo role for Mrs Williams whilst she is on 

maternity leave. I work at Woolaston School 

within our Federation and have worked closely 

with Mrs Williams for the past couple of years. I 

have been a SENDCo for many years, both in 

Gloucestershire and elsewhere. I am based at 

Tutshill once every 2-3 weeks. As ever, parents' 

first port of call is your child's class teacher. If you 

wish to contact me please do so via the class 

teacher or the school office. I have really enjoyed 

my days at Tutshill to date. The children, staff 

and families I have met so far, have made me feel 

very welcome - I look forward to meeting more 

parents soon! 

 
 
 

Multi Sports South FOD Day at Wyedean School & 

Sixth Form - Thanks and Results information 

provided by the Forest of Dean School Games 

Organiser.  

Starting this by thanking the student leaders from 

Wyedean who did a sterling job across the whole day, 

lots of responsibility with scoring and supporting on 

their stations so a great effort all round.  I also want 

to thank Emily, my placement student from 

Worcester Uni for helping us today & to the staff on 

the Climbing Wall.   

A special mention to James Didcote who is very 

encouraging of School & Forest Games being in 

Wyedean & sorts out the leaders and the use of the 

field & finally thanks to those staff from the primary 

schools who attended today.  

We did see some great performances and various 

schools winning different events, please thank them 

all & I hope on the whole they enjoyed themselves. 

 

I love having two awards for this event, the Best 

Teamwork & Highest Points trophy let pupils shine in 

different ways, we saw that. 

 

The Results  

TEAMWORK TROPHY  

1st - Tutshill School                  53 Points 

2nd - Woolaston                        51 Points 

3rd - Blakeney                            50 Points 

 

Well Done to Tutshill School who won the Teamwork 

Trophy. 

 

These results were given by all the student leaders on 

each station, to show fairness throughout the day.  

This reflected behaviours, teamwork, how they spoke 

to each other and staff & leaders and their general 

attitude.  Please notice that it does not reflect every 

pupil within the group but as general scores, some 

pupils perhaps let down other pupils within each 

group, on the positive side scores over 28 show more 

positive teamwork.  

 

BEST POINTS AWARDS TEAM  

1st:   Pillowell  (1st in Sprint, Long Jump, 2nd in 

Vortex throw & 4th in Golf & Cricket:           

Winning                                                         Points: 43 

2nd:  Offa's Mead A (1st in Vortex Throw, Cricket, 

2nd in Long Jump, 3rd in Sprint, 6th in Golf                          

                                                                        Points:  42 

3rd:   Tutshill (2nd in Golf & Cricket, 3rd in Long Jump 

& Vortex Throw, 4th in Sprint)                 Points:  41 
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Due to high demand we have managed to 

get 20 extra tickets for the colour run on 

6th July at 10am.  

If you would like to book on please 

contact Michelle ASAP as it will be on a 

first come first served basis on  

07717 721713. 
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Please see below the Caterlink survey link for Parents 
or Carers to provide feedback: 
 
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/CN9XYWJ 
  

 
 
 
 

 
Cool Club Contact Details 
If you need to contact Cool Club regarding the 
breakfast or the after-school club, parents can do so 
by email at coolclub15@outlook.com or by their 
contact phone number on 07763 479119. 
 
Contact Information 
Please ensure you advise the School Office of any 
changes to your contact details.  It is vital that we 
have your up to date information for all 
correspondence purposes and in case of emergency.  
Please email any changes to 
office@tutshillcofe.gloucs.sch.uk  
 

 
School Contact Details 
Telephone: 01291 622593 
Email: office@tutshillcofe.gloucs.sch.uk 
Attendance: attendance@tutshillcofe.gloucs.sch.uk 
PTA email: ptatutshill@gmail.com 
 

 

REMINDERS… 
School meal bookings after half term 
Please ensure your child’s school meal is booked in 
advance of the day, preferably a week ahead.  
 
Lost property 
We have a large amount of unnamed clothing items in 
our lost property. Please can you ensure your child’s 
name is in their school uniform, PE kit and any 
clothing they wear to school. 
 
Holiday Club  
Friendly reminder to book holiday club as soon as 
possible.  

 

Did You Know…? 

You can find out who is  

who at our school by accessing our 

website on the link below!  

https://www.tutshillcofeschool.co.uk

/website/whos_who/204236 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/CN9XYWJ
mailto:coolclub15@outlook.com
mailto:office@tutshillcofe.gloucs.sch.uk
mailto:office@tutshillcofe.gloucs.sch.uk
mailto:attendance@tutshillcofe.gloucs.sch.uk
mailto:ptatutshill@gmail.com
https://www.tutshillcofeschool.co.uk/website/whos_who/204236
https://www.tutshillcofeschool.co.uk/website/whos_who/204236
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MONTH  DATE  EVENT  

July 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   

   

2 Yoga  

2 
Y6 Leavers production at 
Woodcroft Christian 
Centre 6pm 

4 Y4&5 Chepstow Castle 

5 
Sports Day and  
Summer Fayre  

9 
Y5 STEAM enrichment day 
– Wye Dean Academy 

10-12 
Y6 Residential – Croft 

Farm  

15 School Reports  

16 Reserve Sports Day  

17 Y1&2 Techniquest  

19  Term Ends - 1pm 

22  Inset Day – no pupils on 

site 

22-25 Holiday Club  

29-1 Holiday Club 

Aug 5-8 Holiday Club  

 


